
 

 

Road Reconstruction 

Loach’s Road and Armstrong Street, Sudbury 
Dear Resident, 

The construction for Contract ENG23-1, Road Reconstruction, Loach’s Road and Armstrong Street will 
begin on Armstrong Street in January of 2024. 

The work that will be completed through the winter months on Armstrong Street includes excavation and 
rock blasting in advance of the installation of the new watermain and water services from Loach’s Road to 
the end of the cul-de-sac.   

During the winter, pedestrian access on Armstrong Street will be maintained on the roadway. The City of 
Greater Sudbury will monitor the roadway to ensure that the width will accommodate both vehicles and 
pedestrians through the entire season.  Notice will be given 48 hours prior to any disruption for accessing 
driveways with alternative parking provided. 

Work will be paused during the spring and will continue on Armstrong Street in the summer months to 
install the new watermain, sanitary sewer, including services to the lot line, and new asphalt.   

Work on Loach’s Road between Armstrong Street and Oriole Drive will begin in the late spring of 
2024. A notice will be sent with further detail in advance of this work. 

The City of Greater Sudbury maintains an answering service to take your calls 24 hours a day, seven days a 
week, regarding urgent matters related to municipal infrastructure. Dial 311 to speak with a live operator or by 
email at 311@greatersudbury.ca. Email is only monitored during regular business hours. 

Should you have any further questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation while we make these important infrastructure improvements. 

 
 
 
 
Krista Trafford 
Project Manager 
Engineering Services 
City of Greater Sudbury 
krista.trafford@greatersudbury.ca  
249-377-9760 
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